
Alliance for Response- Miami 
Thursday, May 25, 2-3pm  

Meeting Summary 
 
Attendees:  Kim Bergen 
   Robin Kilgo 
   Steve Detwiler  
   Jeff Guin 
   Debbye Kirschtel-Taylor 
   Nicholle Maudlin 
   Ana Rodriquez 
   Lori Foley 
    
Introductions    
Steve Detwiler opened the meeting and welcomed the members.   
 
Strategic Plan 
Steve Detwiler gave an overview of the 2017-2019 Strategic Plan.  The new plan will be 
submitted to the members for final edits.  The biggest change Mr. Detwiler 
recommended is changing the Alliance name to Alliance for Response-South Florida.  
This change better reflects that we have expanded our membership into Broward 
County.   
 
Heritage Response Team  
The first two days of training has been well received.  The course participants were very 
engaged and found it very helpful.  We still have eight webinars coming up, we will be 
sharing these with the art and cultural community in South Florida.  As part of the 
training we also need to review a previously series of webinar on designing a 
institutional plan.  Steve Detwiler has suggested that we use these recordings and 
create a webinar for the training participants and also the rest of the art and cultural 
community is South Florida.   
 
Virtual Exercise 
Jessica Unger suggested that our virtual exercise for this year include the use of the 
Incident Command System and the recovery lessons from the training course.  Steve 
Detwiler will get it scheduled, probably for some time in July.   
 
 

 


